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First Name: Curtis

Last Name: Jones

I am the Compact
Commissioner for: Georgia

The membership
of the state's MIC3
council consists of
the following::

Curtis L. Jones, Jr., Ed.D., Commissioner, Georgia MIC3
Richard Woods, State School Superintendent
COL Marc J. Austin, Military Representative
Mr. Steven B. Hood, Military Representative
Rachale LaVoie, Military Family Education Liaison
TiWany Taylor, Policy Coordinator, Georgia Department of Education
Dr. Franklin Perry, Superintendent, Liberty County
Dr. David F. Lewis, Superintendent, Muscogee County
Dr. Kenneth Bradshaw, Superintendent, Richmond County
Dr. Mark Scott, Superintendent, Houston County
Dr. Tracolya Green, Superintendent, Camden County
Mr. Kenneth Dyer, Superintendent, Doughtery County
Dr. James R. Hines, Jr, Director, Georgia High School Association
Col. (Ret) Patricia Ross, Commissioner, Georgia Veteran Services
Crystal DeVoss Mahany, Parent Representative
Greg Cooke, School Liaison OWicer, Fort Stewart, United States Army
Ethan Branch, School Liaison OWicer, Fort Moore, United States Army
Sarah West, School Liaison OWicer, Fort Moore, United States Army
Melissa Stover, School Liaison OWicer, Fort Eisenhower, United States Army
Cynthia Bishop, School Liaison OWicer, Fort Eisenhower, United States Army
Renee Daughtry, School Liaison OWicer, Robins Air Force Base, United States Air Force
Renea McFeeters, School Liaison OWicer, Robins Air Force Base, United States Air Force
Darren Hill, School Liaison OWicer, Moody Air Force Base, United States Air Force
Clainetta JeWerson, School Liaison OWicer, Kings Bay Naval Submarine Base, United States Navy
Latreesa Perryman,  School Liaison OWicer, Marine Corps Logistics Base – Albany
Marcus White,  School Liaison OWicer, Marine Corps Logistics Base – Albany

Two points of
contact for issues
related to the
Compact in my
state are:: Curtis Jones and Renee Daughtry

Accomplishments: The required state council meeting was well attended. In the past, the SLOs, the commissioner, and

the military representative were the primary attendees. Some members of the State Education
Agency would attend for parts of the meeting. This year's meeting included the SLOs, the military
representative and five superintendents, a parent, the commissioner of Veteran Services, the
executive director to the High School Athletic Association, the military family education liaison, a
policy expert from the Georgia Department of Education who also represented the State School
Superintendent, and several guest. All of these individuals are now members of the State Council.

We also, for the first time, agreed on a uniform date for FY 2025's Day of the Military Child
recognition.

Activities:

Every post participated in the Month of the Military Child. We also continued our Miliary Flagship
Award program. This year, the State Council reviewed the application and made suggests for
improvement.

Presentations: NA




